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Linda Smith
14 Arundel Way, Bognor Regis, West Sussex, PO226jh

| Objection

I strongly object to this application. The negative impact of this plant on the surrounding area would be
enormous in so many ways. For a start the surrounding road structure is not sustainable to
accommodate the additional heavier, larger lorries which will be used when the plant is built. We are
already over loaded. Also, and the main reason for the objection, the impact on the environment and
health of the surrounding community which would be put at risk. Burning waste produces toxic
emissions and contributes to climate change. The government's drive to reduce and bring all
greenhouse gas emissions to net zero by 2050 would be much diminished by any new sites such as
this. I also believe the site is unnecessary I read that in the EU higher targets for organics
management, recycling, waste reduction and waste diversion have caused incineration overcapacity,
meaning there are more incinerators than waste available for burning. We should be investing in
separate collection, recycling and waste prevention policies, and not getting locked into long-term
contracts with oversized waste burning facilities which would be to the detriment of the community and
the planet.
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